Demo on the 2™ floor and atrium are moving along very well. The concrete planters are
currently getting removed and there is probably 2 weeks left on that work.

A new video of the 2™ floor demo is uploaded on our renovation website.

Drywall in the new kitchen is finishing up this week.

All decking except for one piece is up on the Great Plains Room expansion. Rain is delaying the
roofing work.

Drywall for the inside of the mechanical penthouse comes this week and will begin soon.


https://go.unl.edu/5u0a

